
 

WEBINAR ON HUMAN TRAFFICKING IN CYBERSPACE 

Students of class 11 have attended the webinar on human trafficking in cyberspace. 

Session was highly informative for the children of this age group. They were explained 

about their emotional needs, cyber enabled trafficking and how to be protected from it.

   

 


